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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

July 17, 1997 

 

To: File (Interviews) 

 

By: Michelle Combs 

 

Subject: Personnel File of John Anthony McVickar 

 

Mr. John Anthony McVickar was a consular officer at the American Embassy in Moscow from 

1959-1961.  Prior to interviewing Mr. McVickar on June 30, 1997, Michelle Combs and Jeremy 

Gunn reviewed Mr. McVickar’s entire personnel file and found no information relevant to the 

assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  

Mr. McVickar was a Foreign Service Officer with the Department of State from May 1949 to May 

1968.  Copies of personnel documents from 1958 to 1966 have been copied for inclusion in this file 

for timeliness and to make the record complete, not because the reviewers believed the information to 

have relevance to the assassination.  The personnel file has been returned to the National Personnel 

Records Center in  

St. Louis, MO. 
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Attachments: Nine pages from personnel file of John Anthony McVickar 


